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   Another year has gone by and we all are 

getting older and hopefully getting wiser.  

Fishing was decent this year even with a lot 

of days of windy weather.  Brown trout was 

very good early and continued thru-out the 

year with plenty of limit catches.  Salmon 

season on the lake was difficult at times but 

overall pretty decent.  Fall salmon season 

was slow because of low water levels and 

warm weather.   

   We are always a little late getting our 

newsletter out and this year is no exception.  

It’s the middle of February and the weather 

is unseasonably warm, I went out on the Lake 

with two other captains for some brown 

trout fishing, we weren’t disappointed.  We 

landed around 40 browns but only kept 4 for 

smoking. There were quite a few days this 

winter that were warm enough to be on the 

Lake catching browns. We saw a lot of nice 

browns out in the Lake.  Hopefully it will be 

an early spring.   

   The Summer Customer Appreciation 

Weekend will be June 23rd - 25th with a 

special rate - if you stay 2 nights you will 

get the 2nd night at half price! We will 

provide roasted pork (or chicken) for the 

picnic on Saturday. Please bring a covered                               

                                                                

dish and your favorite beverage to the 

picnic. This is also NY’s Free Fishing  

Weekend which means you do not need to 

purchase a fishing license for Saturday or 

Sunday.  Plus, bass season will be open.   

   Slated projects for the year include 

replacing the roof on LC1 that was damaged 

when a huge tree fell on it.  It has been on 

our “to do” list for several years but hasn’t 

happened yet because the weather hasn’t 

cooperated yet.  As a side note, we can 

attest that Flex-Seal tape works great but 

needs to be replace yearly. 

   We decided to not do any sport shows this 

year.  If you went to a show to see us, we 

are very sorry to have missed you. 

Thanks. Capt. Wally and Cheryl 
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